
Chief Executive Officer: Bryan Stevens 
ABN 49 008 532 072 

29 July 2009 

TZ Pharmaceutical 
Society of Australia 

Reference: 3.617.2.1ff.4.12 

Dr Richard Chadwick 
General Manager 
Adjudication Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 3131 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear Dr Chadwick, 

RE: Medicines Australia Limited application for revocation and substitution 
A91 150 

Thank you for your letter dated 7 July 2009 regarding the application by Medicines 
Australia referred above. 

The Pharmaceutical Society of Australia was involved in the consultation process for the 
review of the Code of Conduct. 

The Society has no further comments on the Code at this time and has no objections to 
Edition 16 of the Code of Conduct being authorised. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bryan Stevens 
Chief Executive Officer 
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